

Town of Westwood

Commonwealth of Massachusetts **BOARD OF HEALTH**

Jared Orsini, R.E.H.S/R.S. Health Director Jason Belmonte, Food Inspector/Sanitarian Lorraine Donovan, Administrative Assistant Tiffany McCarthy, R.N., B.S.N., Public Health Nurse James M. O'Sullivan, J.D, Chairperson Carol Ahearn, R.N., B.S.N Roger L. Christian, M.D.

June 7, 2019

Dear Neighbor,

As we welcome summer, I thought I would take a moment to remind us all of the importance of tick bite prevention. As we spend more time outdoors enjoying the best of what nature has to offer please remember to take precautions before heading outdoors, be aware of tick habitat while outdoors, and check for ticks when you return home.

The Massachusetts Department of Public Health has educational information to help inform you how to best safeguard yourselves, your families, and your pets from ticks. Please visit their website: https://www.mass.gov/service-details/tick-borne-educational-materials

The Board of Health wishes you a safe and happy summer.

Kind Regards,

Jared Orsini REHS/RS Health Director Westwood Board of Health